
 
 
 
 
PSMP                                June 3, 2010  
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 10-105 
 
SUBJECT:  Scheduling MBU Appointments with Industry  
 
 Effective immediately and until further notice, Ms. Gloria Hill, MBU Division Secretary, 
will be scheduling all appointments between MBU buyers, category managers and our great 
partners in Industry. Please send her an e-mail at gloria.hill@deca.mil or call her at 804-734-
8000, extension 4-8278. 
  

Points of contact on issues relating to this Notice to the Trade are Charlie Dowlen, 
Promotions Chief, 804-734-8000, extension 4-8385 or Michelle Frost, Chief Semi-Perishables, 
804-734-8000, extension 4-8696.  

 

 
                                                                                 //s// 

Christopher T. Burns 
Director of Sales 
 

 

The Commissary – It’s Worth the Trip! 
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